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MOTION OF THE NATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF  

PUBLICLY TRADED PARTNERSHIPS FOR 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE COMMENTS 

 
Pursuant to Rules 212 and 2008 of the Federal Energy Regulatory Commissions 

Rules of Practice and Procedure, 18 C.F.R. § 385.212 and 2008 (2006), the National 

Association of Publicly Traded Partnerships (NAPTP), on behalf of its members, hereby 

submits this motion to extend the period for filing comments for an additional 7 days 

until December 21, 2007.    

NAPTP has been an active participant in this proceeding.  On November 15, 2007 

the Commission issued a Notice of Technical Conference and Request for Additional 

Comments.  The Commission’s focus is on the appropriate growth component to be used 

in the DCF model to determine the cost of equity for Master Limited Partnerships.  The 

written comment date is December 15.  However the Technical Conference is not 

scheduled to be held until January 8 with a round of comment following the conference.   

This issue is highly technical and NAPTP is diligently working on comments. 

However it would be beneficial to have a short extension to complete the comments.  A 

one week extension of the December 15 date to December 21 will allow all participants 

to more carefully develop their position without delaying this proceeding. 

Wherefore, NAPTP respectfully requests that the comment deadline be extended 

by 7 days from December 15 to December 21. 



Respectfully submitted, 

 
     _________________________ 
     Mary S. Lyman 
     Executive Director 
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